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STAFF REPORT 
INFORMATION ONLY 

Union Station Proposed Retail Enhancements 

Date: December 14, 2015 

To: Government Management Committee 

From: Chief Corporate Officer 

Wards: Ward 28 

Reference 

Number: 
P:\2016\Internal Services\RE\Gm16004re  (AFS # 21837) 

SUMMARY 

This report recommends that City Council authorize the Chief Corporate Officer to 

amend the 2009 Head Lease Agreement between the City and the Head Lessee of Union 

Station (Osmington) and to enter into any necessary related agreements to fund, design 

and construct enhancements to Union Station that will make it a City-wide destination for 

dining, retail, events and culture. 

This placeholder report is to advise that the Chief Corporate Officer will be providing the 

report to the January 4, 2016 meeting of the Government Management Committee.  

Additional time has been required to review the proposal and financials to ensure the 

agreement will have no impact on current or future City budgets. 

CONTACT 
Joe Casali, Director  

Real Estate Services 

Tel: 416-392-7202 

jcasali@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 

______________________________ 

Josie Scioli 

Chief Corporate Officer 
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